
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 

SCH: 2018051064 

GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT NO. 19-001 

ZONE CHANGE NO. 19-001 (NORTH BUSINESS PARK SPECIFIC PLAN)(SP NO. 2) 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT (EIR) 

APPLICANT: City of Westlake Village 

LOCATION: The area bounded by Thousand Oaks Boulevard on the north, the 101 Freeway on the 
south, Lindero Canyon Road on the east, and the Westlake Village City Limit line on the west. 

Pursuant to California Code of Regulations Title 14, Section 15087 (a), this Notice has been prepared to 
advise that the City of Westlake Village has completed a Draft EIR for the proposed project listed above and 
described above. The Draft EIR is available for public review. 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: The public comment period during which the City of Westlake Village 
will receive written comments on the Draft EIR is: 

Beginning: Friday, March 29, 2019 Ending: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 

The City of Westlake Village must receive all written comments relating to the Draft EIR no later than 
5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 15, 2019. Comments should be sent to: 

Scott Wolfe, Planning Director/Deputy City Manager 
City of Westlake Village 
31200 Oak Crest Drive 
Westlake Village, CA 91361 

Or via e-mail to: scott@wlv.org 

2018051064 

DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY: The Draft EIR is available for public review online and at the locations 
listed below during regular business hours: 

http://wlv.org/220/North-Business-Park-Specific-Plan 
Westlake Village City Hall (address above) 
Westlake Village Library, 31220 Oak Crest Drive 

If you are representing or commenting on behalf of an agency, please indicate which agency and a 
contact person with that agency for future reference. If you require information, we urge you to contact 
Scott Wolfe at (8 18) 706-1613 or at scott@wlv.org. 

Date: March 29, 2019 


